
Dear Friends, 
 
My name is Chris Forbes, and I am thrilled to be running for the NBCC Board of Governors. 
With 16 years of experience in post-secondary education and as a proud 2024 graduate of 
Management Academy, I am eager to bring my skills and experience to this important role. 
 
As the Facilities Manager at NBCC Fredericton, I lead a dedicated team to ensure our 
campus and corporate office operate smoothly and efficiently. I also chair the Fredericton 
Campus Joint Health and Safety Committee and serve on the Research Ethics Board, 
reflecting my commitment to collaboration, accountability, and ethical decision-making. 
 
I am deeply passionate about NBCC’s mission and the vital role it plays in our community. 
As an NBCC alumnus, I hold a strong personal connection to the college—it feels like a 
family to me. This sense of belonging inspires me to give back and help ensure NBCC 
continues to be a positive environment for everyone.  
 
I believe my leadership experience, coupled with my dedication, positions me to contribute 
meaningfully to NBCC’s Board of Governors. My goal is to ensure NBCC remains a pillar of 
educational excellence and a supportive environment for everyone who is part of our 
college community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and support. Together, we can make a lasting impact on 
our college and community. 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Forbes, P.Tech., CEFP 
Facilities Manager, NBCC Fredericton 
Candidate for Non-Academic Internal Governor 
 
 
 


